



Intention to Return 2024

Monday, 6 November 2023

Dear Parents

At this time of the year all schools begin the process of planning for the next year. Thinking is happening around classes, teachers and resources.

I am writing to you to ask what your intentions are for 2024 so that we will know more precisely who will be attending the school next year. We wish to avoid a situation, as best we can, where a child leaves and tells us at the last moment, as it may affect classes formation, resource allocation and the employment of teachers for next year.

Please fill out the following form and return it to the school office by Friday November 17th.

Kind regards,			
Warren Yee Relieving Principal Rydalmere Public School			
×			
INTENTIONS FOR 2024			
	Child's Name		
Family Name:	Child's Name		
	Child's Name		
Please tick. My child will be continuing at Rydalmere Public School.			
My child will not be continuing at Rydalmere Public School.			
Date: / / Signed:			